
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	The	Birley,	2nd	January	2014	
	
In	attendance:	Lee	Rafter,	Chris	Armstrong,	Alan	Taylor,	Adrian	Dye,	Dave	Thickett,	
Gary	Marshall,	Mark	Gamban,	Graham	Allen,	Simon	Fairfax,		Andy	Thickett,	Danny	
Smith	
	
Apologies:	Mark	Ridgeway,	Russ	Budd,	Eddie	Crapper,	Andy	Dobson,	Richard	Wood,	
Barry	Ledger,	Martin	Barnett,	Jason	Pardoe		
	
Meeting	chaired	by	Lee	Rafter	and	opened	at	8.10pm		
	
Minutes	proposed	as	a	true	record	by:	Graham	Allen	/	Seconded	by:	Dave	Thickett		
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:	
	
			Polo	shirts;	Lee	Rafter	to	contact	Martin	Shaw	re	what	colours	are	available	with	
colours	of	lime	green,	orange	and	red	being	favourable.		
	
Captains	comments:	
	
			Mark	Gamban	wished	to	thank	last	years	committee	for	their	outstanding	work	
and	he’s	looking	forward	to	the	forthcoming	year.		
	
President	comments:	
	
			Andy	Dobson	sends	his	apologies	but	unable	to	attend	due	to	work	commitments.		
	
Treasurer	Report:	
	
			Mark	sent	apologies	as	unable	to	attend	meeting	but	he	advised	he	will	go	through	
last	year	end	accounts	with	incoming	Treasurer	Gary	Marshall.	Mark	will	also	
present	end	of	year	accounts	at	next	meeting.		
	
Handicap	secretary	report:	
	
			Query	with	Andy	re.	xmas	classic	–	do	GOY	points	count	towards	golfer	of	the	year?	
Answer	NO	so	Andy	to	redo	scores	but	it	doesn’t	affect	final	standing.		
	
Andy	also	advised	that	Birley	Golf	Society	are	interested	in	a	Ryder	Cup	type	day	for	
poss	late	july/early	aug.	More	info	to	follow	and	possibly	making	it	a	yearly	event.		
	
Secretary	Report	
	
		Lee	wishes	to	thank	Rob	for	all	the	fantastic	work	in	his	role	over	the	past	years	



and	hopes	to	do	the	job	to	the	same	standard.		
	
		Lee	requested	show	of	hands	in	regards	to	who	wants	to	play	in	January	medal.	RK	
to	book	5	times	for	Tinsley.	Tee	times	to	follow	when	booked.		
	
AOB	
	
		Resignations	from	the	society	are	Simon	Owen,	Eddie	Crapper	and	Howard	Young.	
Thanks	given	to	all	3	for	their	contribution	in	the	society	and	wish	them	all	the	best.	
RK	to	speak	to	Mark	to	sort	out	their	deposit	money	for	returning.		
	
		Lee	advised	that	3	spaces	now	available	so	if	any	members	know	anyone	who	
would	like	to	join	please	discuss	this	with	them	and	bring	them	to	the	next	meeting	
to	be	voted	in	etc.		
	
		Danny	smith	has	paid	up	the	outstanding	money	(£17)	and	Alan	Taylor	has	paid	
(£20)	thanks	to	both.	RK	to	pass	this	money	onto	Mark.		
	
		Rob	Knight	wishes	everyone	good	luck	in	the	forthcoming	year	and	will	print	of	
golf	society’s	rules	and	bring	to	next	meeting.		
	
		Chris	Armstrong	reiterates	Robs	words.		
	
		Dave	Thickett	thanked	Rob	for	organising	Kingswood	over	christmas,	great	day	
was	had	by	all.		
	
		Andy	Thickett	asked	if	anybody	wants	a	copy	of	“the	rules	of	golf”?	All	members	at	
meeting	advised	they	had	a	copy.		
	
		Captain	and	Secretary	to	swap	away	days	so	new	fixture	list	to	be	printed	off	and	
handed	out	at	next	meeting.		
	
Meeting	closed	8.40	pm.	Next	meeting	6	February	2014,	8.00	pm	Birley	pub		
	


